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I strongly oppose SB1095. This bill is government overreach and a violation of an 

owner's right to decide how and when to use one's private property. Penalizing a 

property owner because the government doesn't think they are using their property 

effectively is totally wrong. I encourage you to vote NO on this misguided bill and 

focus more on what is impeding the progress on building more housing units and 

removing the bad policies that have forced long-term rentals to become short-term 

rentals or no rentals at all. Please vote NO on SB1095. 


